

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

Seattle Regional Office Seattle Federal Office Building Office of Public Housing 909 First Avenue, Suite 360 Seattle, WA 98104-1000

March 4, 2021

Pamela Parr, Executive Director Spokane Housing Authority 25 W. Nora Ave. Spokane, WA 99205

Dear Ms. Parr:

This letter is to inform you that the Spokane Housing Authority's Five Year and Annual Plan (Plans) submissions for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2021, are approved. This approval of the Plans does not constitute an endorsement of the strategies and policies outlined in the Plans. In providing assistance to families under programs covered by these Plans the Spokane Housing Authority will comply with the rules, standards and policies established in the Plan, as provided in 24 CFR Part 903 and other applicable regulations.

The submitted documents must be made available for review and inspection at the principal office of the public housing agency during normal business hours. PHAs may also provide copies of the approved plans to each resident council and Resident Advisory Board. Additionally, PHAs are strongly encouraged to post the template submission and all plan elements on their website if applicable.

If you have any questions, please contact me at <u>richard.b.wall@hud.gov</u> or (206) 220-6236.

Sincerely,

Richard Wall Portfolio Management Specialist Office of Public Housing